
important notice
We have become aware that the battery in  
the promotional kitchen timers (pictured), 
which were distributed as a gift with 
purchase with donna hay magazine in the 
April/May 2007, April/May 2011 and limited 
copies of the August/September 2012 
editions, can be easily removed from  
the battery component. These batteries  
are harmful if swallowed. 
What to do Please be careful to keep  
the timers out of sight and reach of  
children and consider taping the battery 
cover to ensure the battery is secure.  
If you suspect a child has swallowed  
the battery or placed one in their nose, 
immediately go to a hospital emergency 
room. Do not let the child eat or drink  
and do not induce vomiting. Call the  
Poisons Information Centre on 13 11 26  
for additional treatment information.


